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Alumni Newsletter

Welcome to St. Pius X High School quarterly Alumni Newsletter. The focus of the
newsletter is to inform you, our Alumni, what is happening on campus and to celebrate all
accomplishments. We would love to hear from you!

HOMECOMING 2019

Homecoming 2019 will be celebrated the week of
October 14th-19th. In honor of the 60th
Anniversary we invite you to join us on Thursday
October 17th for a Mostaccioli Dinner,
Homecoming Games and Bonfire. Friday
October 18th festivities include honoring our
Alumni Association Hall of Fame recipient
Barb Charboneau '65, during the halftime show at
the football game. In addition we will recognize St.
Pius X High School's Alumni Fall Athletic
Coaches. There will also be an alumni tent set up
with complimentary beverages and the school will
be open for tours. We invite you to join us on
Alumni Hill for the evening to visit with a past
coach, tour the school and cheer on our Lancers.

60th ANNIVERSARY CAR CRUISE

The Alumni Association is in search of car
enthusiasts. We will be hosting a Car Cruise this
Spring in honor of our 60th Anniversary. We would
like to feature cars from every decade that St. Pius
X High School has been open. If you would be
interested in sharing your expertise or
volunteering please email alumni@stpius.com.



https://www.stpius.com/alumniprofileupdate.html
https://www.stpius.com/60th-anniversary.html

A Special Thank You to Alex Alderson '01 for
allowing us to use his images from a recent
trip to Cuba.

FEATURED ALUMNI

Angeline (Politte) Stucke,
Class of 1995

Angeline Stucke returned to the runway when she
participated in the Eighth Annual Garbage Bag
Gala and Fashion Show on Saturday, August 3rd
at the Mercedes-Benz of St. Louis Showroom.
Angeline was invited back as the winning designer
of the Seventh Annual Garbage Bag Gala. The
Fashion Show featured Ready-to-Wear and Art-to-
Wear looks from St. Louis designers, crafted
entirely from recyclable materials and garbage
bags. The designs were judged by leaders in the
St. Louis fashion industry.




Angeline's Gala Dream Team was stacked with
amazing alumni talent. Her sister Jocelyn (Politte)
Canan '98 was assisting from the beginning
brainstorming ideas and helping with whatever
was needed. Madison Proffer ('15) added a
special touch to hair and makeup and current
student Sydney Proffer rocked the runway in
Angeline' s incredible designs.

Congratulations, Angeline!

We want to hear from you!
Email alumni@stpius.com with all of your fun and exciting news.
Maybe you'll be the next Featured Alumni!

CIRCLE THEATRE FALL MUSICAL

Be careful what you wish for, as Stephen
Sondheim’s and James Lapine’s cockeyed
fairytale comes to life in this adaptation of their
groundbreaking, Tony Award-winning

musical. Into the Woods JR. features all of your
favorite characters — Cinderella, Little Red Riding
Hood, Jack (and his beanstalk) and the Witch — in
this lyrically rich retelling of classic Brothers Grimm
fables.

Join St. Pius X High School's Circle Theatre
November 16th & 17th at 7pm and November 18th
at 2pm in the campus cafe.

POPE ST. PIUS X FEAST DAY

This year St. Pius X High School celebrated its
inaugural Pope St. Pius X Feast Day Celebration
on August 21st. The morning started off with an
official Induction Ceremony of new house
members, followed by Mass, an Executive and
House Council blessing and a Eucharistic
procession to the courtyard. The festivities




continued with 'The Greatest Game Ever Played',
House Chalk Competition and Food Trucks. It was
a beautiful day filled with faith and fellowship.

St. Pius X ... Pray For Us

Deutschmann House

ALUMNI SOFTBALL EVENT

On Saturday, September 21st, St. Pius X Lancer
softball is hosting a tournament at Barb
Charboneau Field. The 2019 team would like to
invite all Lancer softball alumni back to watch a
game and spend some time with former
teammates.

RESTORE ALL THINGS IN CHRIST.

- Saint Pius X

Genevieve House



The Lancers face St. Vincent at 3:00pm in the final
game of the day and if enough people are
interested we will play an Alumni Game about 4:30
or 5:00pm. Please RSVP to Head Coach Kevin
Halley at khalley @stpius.com (or comment on this
event) if you are planning on attending and want to

play.

FALL ATHLETICS

Fall Athletics are in full swing at St. Pius X High
School. The 2018-2019 Fall Season Boys Soccer,
Girls Tennis, Volleyball and Football all boasted
winning seasons. Girl's Tennis won their District
and Boys Soccer took second in their District. We
invite you to join us to one (or more) of our Fall
Athletic Events. Click on the 'View Our Website'
button to access our Fall Athletics Schedules.

Please share this event on your social media and
with former teammates you are connected to.

WELLNESS CENTER UPDATE

Upgrades to our original vision for the Wellness
Center delayed our preferred spring start date for
construction, but it is now underway - the
foundation is being dug and poured, steel beams
are ordered and being manufactured for delivery in
September, and the contractors are lined up. With
some cooperation from the weather, we plan to
have the Wellness Center complete by the end of
the year.

ST. PIUS X HIGH SCHOOL

OPEN HOUSE

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2019 * 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM

1030 ST. PIUS DR. | FESTUS, MO 63028

SPX DAY OF GIVING 2019

On Thursday, November 7th, St. Pius X High
School is hosting its annual SPX Day of Giving, a
24-hour event dedicated to encouraging as many
people as possible to give back to their alma
mater. SPX Day of Giving is significant because



https://www.facebook.com/events/2480284148871761/?ti=icl
https://www.stpius.com/sports_schedules.html
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21 schools, including Our Lady (22), St. FROCLATMING THE NEW EVANGELIZATION

Joseph-Imperial (11), Holy Child (9), Good
Shepherd (6) and Assumption (5). Students
from eight other parochial schools (11), the
public school systems (13) and home
schooling (2) round out the class. We feel
very blessed to have a sizeable class filled
with lots of energy. We are looking forward
to a great start to their St. Pius X High
School journey.

St. Pius X High School was featured in not
just one but two St. Louis Review articles in
the September 5th issue. The first article
featured the benefits Archdiocesan High
Schools are experiencing after
implementing a House System. St. Pius X
High School implemented its house system
beginning in the 2016-17 school year. The
second article featured four of the nine
archdiocesan high school principals that are
alums of their schools. Click the button
below to learn more.

Meet St. Pius X High School's New Faculty and Staff

Mrs. Janice Kelleris our new science teacher. She will be teaching part time as she begins to enjoy her
retirement from Parkway West.

Mrs. Kathy Thompson, a former St. Pius X teacher (2009-2012), is returning to us as our business
teacher.

Mr. Dan Oliver will be teaching part time physical education. Dan will be our head football coach and
baseball coach and comes to us from Affton High School where he just retired as their Athletic Director
and head football coach.



https://www.archstl.org/familiarity-brings-blessings-for-four-high-school-principals-4376

Mrs. Tracey Armon is our part time bookkeeper to assist in the finance office.

Mrs. Melissa Hartmann Director of Events. Melissa brings a wealth of knowledge from her previous
career; events, marketing, communications and customer service.

Mrs. Jessica (Jessi) Wolf Director of Marketing. Jessi most recently worked at Saint Louis University in
the Workforce Development area.

Ms. Ellie Warden ’15 Director of Admissions. Ellie graduated from college in three years, following three
semesters each at Jefferson College and UMSL. She also works with Turning Point USA as a Leadership
Director.

The Next Alumni Association Meeting is Tuesday, September 24, at 6:30pm at St. Pius X High School
Annex. We will continue to discuss the 60th Anniversary, Homecoming, Trivia Night and Car Show. We

hope to see you there!

St. Pius X High School | 1030 St. Pius Drive | Festus, MO 63028

Phone: (636) 931-PIUS | Fax: (636) 931-3519



https://www.facebook.com/spxlancers
https://twitter.com/spxlancers
https://instagram.com/spxlancers/

